
 
 

The City of Cambridge Invites You to Celebrate the Completion of the  

O’Connell Library Pocket Park 
Friday, October 22, 2021 

3:00 PM to 4:30 PM 

O’Connell Library, 48 Sixth Street 
 

 
 

3:00 PM - Speaking Program 

4:00 PM – Outdoor Storytime  

Refreshments will be provided 
 

 

About the Project:  

Spearheaded by the East Cambridge Open Space Trust working with the City of Cambridge, the 

O’Connell Library Pocket Park project set out to create an inviting gathering space with contemplative 

spots for reading and opportunities to connect with nature.  
 

For More Information, Please Visit: 

cambridgema.gov/Departments/publicworks/cityprojects/2020/oconnelllibrarypocketpark 


